
 
 

S. 200th St. On-Ramp Closed This Weekend 

Friday, July 26 from 9 PM through 5 AM Monday, July 29 

 

 
 
 
SeaTac, WA (July 23, 2019) – The City of SeaTac Public Works Department is working in 
collaboration with the Washington State Department of Transportation to make improvements to the 
S. 200th St on-ramp. The I-5 South on-ramp at S. 200th Street will be closed for construction Friday, 
July 26 starting at 9 PM, through Monday morning, July 29 at 5 AM.  
 
A detour will be in place to direct traffic south on Military Road S. to the I-5 Northbound on-ramp. 
Drivers are advised to exit at S. 188th Street, cross under the freeway, and enter the on-ramp to 
Southbound I-5, essentially making a loop as shown in the map above.  
  
Construction crews will be widening the shoulder along the S. 200th Street on-ramp to construct one 



metered lane and one peak-hour metered lane. In addition, crews will be improving drainage, 
signage, and lighting, and will also be relocating utilities.  
  
During the nighttime, construction crews will be utilizing saw-cutters, jackhammers, generators, and 
front loaders for this project.  
  
About the City of SeaTac: 
Incorporated in February 1990, the City of SeaTac is located approximately midway between the cities of Seattle and 

Tacoma. The City of SeaTac is 10 square miles in area and has a population of 29,130*. The City is a vibrant community, 

economically strong, environmentally sensitive, and people-oriented. The City boundaries surround the Seattle-Tacoma 

International Airport, (approximately three-square miles in area) which is owned and operated by the Port of Seattle.  

*April 1, 2018 OFM 

 
### 

 
Contact:  
Engineering Manager Kamal Mahmoud at 206.973.4742 or kmahmoud@seatacwa.gov. 
Government Relations and Communications Manager Kyle Moore 206.973.4812 
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